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GREETINGS CURRENT PANTHER AND FUTURE ALUMNI! 

 

Earl D. Brown Sr. Scholarship 

January 1, 2020 

The Atlanta Metro Alumni Chapter consists of Prairie View graduates and friends of Prairie View in the Southeast 
region of the US.  This consists of states Georgia, Mississippi, Alabama, South Carolina, North Carolina, 
Tennessee, and Florida.  Our chapter seeks to support our University in various ways including financial support 
and encouraging others to attend Prairie View.   

To assist in that effort, the Atlanta Metro Alumni Chapter has committed to offering the Earl D. Brown Sr. 
Scholarship which now awards three scholarships in the amount of $500 each for the Fall Semester, 2020.  
Interested applicants must meet the following criteria and be selected by the Chapter’s Scholarship Committee. 

 

Application criteria: 

1) Be a resident of the southeast region (GA, MS, AL, SC, NC, TN, FL) as determined by the applicants’ 

home address. 

2) Must be a current student at Prairie View or a high school graduating senior with a letter of acceptance 

for admission to Prairie View 

3) Have a cumulative GPA of 2.75 on a 4.0 scale 

4) Be an active member of a professional or social organization 

5) Submit an essay entitled “How the Scholarship Funds will Benefit Me” 

The deadline to submit your application and essay as well as meet the applicants’ criteria above is June 21st, 2020.  
The application and essay should be completed online, please click here Earl D. Brown Jr. Scholarship Application 
or go to our website; www.pvamuatl.org.  The essay and application should be submitted no later than the above 
deadline.  If you have any questions prior to the deadline, please do not hesitate to contact us.   

 

• Award recipients will be notified in writing and via email of the scholarship award decision 

• Verification of students academic status and attendance at Prairie View A&M University will be completed 

On behalf of the Prairie View A&M University Atlanta Metro Alumni Chapter, we wish you much success in your 
scholarly endeavors and academic pursuits. 

Sincerely, 

Taniece Eure 
President | Prairie View A&M University Atlanta Metro Alumni Chapter 
  

https://pvamuatl1.wufoo.com/forms/z1f2t96605reyc4/
http://www.pvamuatl.org/

